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CERVANTES-LANCELIN ROAD, TENDERS 

62. Hon M.J. CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning and 
Infrastructure: 

(1) Will the minister inform the House when the tender for the Cervantes-Lancelin Road will be called?  
(2) If not, why not? 

Hon G.T. GIFFARD replied: 
I thank the member for some notice of this question. 

(1)-(2) The timing for the calling of tenders is dependent upon the completion of the environmental approval 
and land excision processes.  Work on the project is continuing, with a view to completing this final 
section of the new coastal road by mid 2003. 

 


